
  ANDHRA PRADESH PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

HYDERABAD 

 

POSTPONEMENT OF DEPARTMENTAL TESTS EXAMINATIONS 

Notification No. 09/2013 

 

PRESS- NOTE 

It is informed that the Andhra Pradesh Public Service Commission has decided to hold 

the Departmental Tests, November–2013 Session examinations from 09/02/2014 to 14/02/2014 

which were scheduled to be held from 30/01/2014 to 04/02/2014 are postponed due to on-going 

agitations in some parts of the state and also keeping in view of conduct of the VRO/VRA 

examinations on 02/02/2014. 

The terms and conditions, rules and regulations are the same as mentioned in the 

Notification No. 09/2013, dated 24/07/2013. The Time-Table with revised dates of examinations 

is available in the Commission’s website. 

The candidates who are applying the Departmental Tests, November-2013 Session 

examinations should download their Hall-Tickets with revised dates.  

Place: Hyderabad.          Sd/- 
Date:   06/01/2014           SECRETARY  
  


